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President 's Corner

Happy April All!!!!

As we head into the spring of 2024 I look forward to all the things 
that spring has to offer us! ? I love to garden ? it is another of my 
happy places, and this year we have actually planned to stay at our 
home and do the garden! ? What are some of your other happy 
places? ? There is really not a whole lot to report from me to you -  I 
am embarking on a new quilt? ..it?s called ?Quilty? ? it?s a row by row 
quilt ? I will keep ya posted ? I heard that its really good for skill 
building, as many of you know I am a fairly new quilter, so I am 
excited to do some things that I have never done before! ? See you 
at the meeting!
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Hello Napa Quilters ~ Programs & Workshops

We have openings for our Aprils Workshop.

Apr il 13t h ~Janet Bates ~ Portrait Quilt  Workshop $45.00

Sign up for the EZ Piecing Workshop on the Front Table with Margret

Samples are with  the  Sign up Sheet

May 11t h ~Debbie Gansberger ~ EZ Piecing   Workshop $45.00https://ezpiecing.com/

See Joanne Dalton to Sign up for 9 Patch Workshop

June 8t h ~Joanne Dalton ~ 9 Patch

(Easy for Beginners) Workshop $30.00

Check out our Web Site:http://www.napavalleyquilters.org

Click on Workshops and View the different Workshops you may want to sign 
up for.

Happy Sewing ~ Maggie and Margret VP

https://ezpiecing.com/
http://www.napavalleyquilters.org/




Thank you to all who came out 
for our Quilts to Share work 
day. Together we got many 
projects done and lots of fun 
was had by all!

Hope to see more at our next 
one,

Rosie



NVQG General Meeting March, 2024

Meeting was called to order at 10:00am by President Dani Neuman.

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

Happy birthdays to Lady Bruce, Sharon Lampton, Sharon Spencer and Patty Gossett.

Secretary, Trudy Molina asked for changes or additions to the minutes? Seeing none, minutes

accepted as presented in the newsletter.

Treasure, Ellen Wulf advised account balance $30,666.95. If you want a copy, see Ellen.

VP Maggie Walker discussed the lecture and workshop today on the Accuquilt. Maggie also

reminded members there are sign ups being taken for upcoming classes on the front table.

Membership, Renee? Sicard and Evelyn Zlomke ? 64 members and 4 guests. Evelynn advised

the rosters are here so please pick one up at the membership table.

Quilts to Share ? Rose Luce said 22 small quilts went to palliative care and 10-12 went to

NEWS, Napa Emergency Women Services. There is a 5 th Saturday this month so we will be

having a Community Outreach gathering on March 30, 2024, at the Crosswalk Community

Church. Please sign up so Rose and crew know how many are coming for logistical and lunch

purposes.

Historian Carol Holmes announced pictures on the table.

Communications ? Patty Glenn reminded members she sends out blasts and announcements.

Please contact her for these services.

Fat Quarters were won by Trina Wagner.

Monthly Fundraiser - Denise and Cathy pulled four winning tickets plus a bonus ticket for

Easter fabric yardage.

2024 Opportunity Quilt, nothing to report.

Hospitality, Joan Wilson, nothing to report.

Welcome Chair, Kay O?Neill, nothing to report.

Website, Gabryel Gutierrez, not in attendance.

Joan Barber, Sunshine, reported the sad news. Long time member Hisae Reichel has passed

away in San Diego. The family is requesting to hear from quilters about their memories of

Hisae.

Announcements- Please check the board on the table in back for sales/requests and the like.

President Dani also read our Guild?s purpose, found on the front page of our new roster. A

reminder of why we do what we do.



Sarah G. share her experience at Asilomar. She brought some brochures for those wanting

more information.

Santa Rosa Quilt Guild brought their beautiful quilt ?The Mountains are Calling?.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:27am.

Show and Tell.

Break before lecture and workshop on the Accuquilt by Maggie and Anna.

Respectfully submitted,

Trudy Molina, Secretary
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